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Green Park Avenue, Bilston, West Midlands, WV14 6EH   01902 556429 / 30
greenparkschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk



Thursday 14th July 2022

Dear Parents, 

Re: Amber Extreme Heat Warning

Due to the extreme temperatures forecast for the coming weekend and early next week we have taken the decision to relax school uniform policy, for next week and Children can come to school wearing loose, comfortable clothing and this does not need to be school uniform. 

We would also like sun cream on all children and sun hats. Some pupils are going to need additional fluids over the next few days so if there are any special drinks including pop that they prefer we will relax our healthy eating policy and enable them to send these drinks in their school bags. We will try to ensure ice creams and ice pops are available during the day.

Kind regards, 

L Dawney

Lorraine Dawney 
Headteacher 
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